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N3 FREEWAY AND NEW ENGLAND ROAD CLOSURE

The South African Roads Agency Ltd (SANRAL) wishes to inform motorists that
Sections of the N3 and New England Road will be closed to traffic over on Saturday,
10 November 2007 and Sunday, 11 November 2007, for construction to take place on the
New England Road Bridge crossing the N3 in Pietermaritzburg.

On Saturday 10 November the N3 northbound carriageway will be closed from 07h00 at
Lion Park Interchange, located approximately 12km east of Pietermaritzburg. Heavy
vehicles will be stacked while light vehicles will be re-routed onto the old road through
Pietermaritzburg and will join the N3 west of the New England Road at Chatterton Road
Interchange. The northbound carriageway is scheduled to re-open at 17h30.

On Sunday 11 November the southbound carriageway will be closed from 07h00 at Cedara
Interchange, located approximately 19km west of Pietermartizburg. Heavy vehicles will be
stacked while light vehicles will be deviated onto the old road through Pietermaritzburg, and
will join the N3 east of the New England Road at Durban Road Interchange. The
southbound carriageway is scheduled to re-open at 17h30.

New England Road over the freeway will also be closed on both Saturday 10 and Sunday
11 November 2007 from 07h00 to 17h30 on each day.

SANRAL apologises for the inconvenience caused.

ARRIVE ALIVE.

For enquiries, please contact:

SANRAL: (R. Ronny) 083 283 6064
Erbacon Construction: (M Du Toit) 082 970 8023

UWP/Eyethu Engineers: (H Horsley) 072 271 4498



